
From: Ken Miner  

Sent: Tuesday, February 18, 2025 11:48 AM 

To: Town Clerks <TownClerk@oakville.ca> 

Cc: Janet Haslett-Theall ; David Gittings; 

Subject: [EXTERNAL] Oakville Midtown OPA 

 

Good morning Town Clerk, 

I would like to register my support for the Town Of Oakville, Draft Midtown OPA.  

 

While I have continuing reservations concerning the magnitude of density that I 
believe has a high risk of creating a community devoid of healthy space and amenities, 
I respect the public engagement process and questions that have been raised.  

 

Sincerely, 

Ken Miner 

Oakville 
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